
Martha Coltrane

864 Parkview St.

Asheboro NC 27203

February 13, 2020

Mr. Christopher J. Ayers

Executive Director

Public Staff- North Carolina Utilities Commission

4326 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300

FEB 2 5 2020

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

PUBLIC STAFF

Dear Mr. Christopher J. Ayers

Executive Director:

Referencing Docket # E-2Sub 1219, Duke Power's request to increase their rates by nearly 16% to
their customers, I strongly urge this request be denied. I personally have a good job yet struggle
with winter power bills now, it would be a heavy burden if this increase were approved. Also, the
fact that this company basically has a monopoly upon service makes this proposed increase
extremely unjust as there is no alternative service available to compete, no other options for utility
customers.

Sincerely,

Martha Coltrane
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